	
	
SAC MEETING NOV 29TH 2023 
 
Attendance:  Divya, Tammy, Madonna, Jane, Railene, Renee, Stephanie, Bernadette, Michelle 
Regrets: Julie, Kim 
 
Meeting minutes approved by Tammy 
Agenda approved by Tammy 
 
Principal report: We started the school year with 114 students, we are now up to 116 from pp-6. 
The Premier came to the school on Oct 16th with Barb Adams and the author of the book called jake the snake.  The primer read the book to some of our students and then the book was donated to the school for all the kids to read.  The students that were chosen to listen to the story were based on the media release form whether it was signed or not. 
	
We received $2000 from music for mental health fund raiser. This will be used to benefit the whole school. Money was used to pay for the bus to allow some of the classes to go apple picking and was also used to bring African dance.  There was a great turn out to parent teacher doing it both in person and by phone call.   
 
Ssp  The focus is still on the well-being of the students, but we would like to dig a little deeper into helping the students' things that can be used during instruction. MN what is meaningful to students and teachers.  Breakfast is still a grab and go. We have not started with fruit yet.  Irving has started back with pizza on Mondays.   A church is willing to support the breakfast program and help the school with as much as they can as they have access to more grant money.  We ended it with the lunch lady, due to students not eating what was brought. We are going to start and try R&B kitchen. On Wednesday.   
The holiday concert will be dec 8th @1pm snow date is dec 15th.  
Ssp is similar everywhere we are where we want to be with well-being.   
 
Lit – We have a new short cycle planning page and then the teachers talk about where each student is and what needs to be worked on. Then we have a 3-part planning with math.  We have noticed that with well-being with the students that we want the students to feel comfortable talking to an adult.  We want the students to feel comfortable enough so that the adults in the school maybe able to help with some things outside of school and if we knew what was going on outside of the school, we would be able to help them with their learning as well.  
We want the students to feel that there is an empathy link where the students feel that they have a voice, we also want to find some tips on helping parents to make it easier for parents to communicate with the school. 
We received $5000 +1 per student in sac funds. We would like to make all classrooms feel warm and inviting for the students and to feel inclusive. We also want to know ways to communicate with parents and what parents prefer.  We now have picnic tables for the outdoor classroom that are secured to the ground.   
 
Meeting adjourned @6:35pm 
Next meeting Jan 31st  

